for Education

Mr Peter Bourton
Idsall School,
Coppice Green Lane,
Shifnal,

Shropshire,

TF11 8PD

Dear Mr Bourton

Office of the Regional Schools
Commissioner for the West Midlands

_Earlsdon Park

53-55 Butts Road
Coventry,
CV13BH

Tel: 02476 660534

Email:RSC.WM @education.gsi.gbv.uk
Date: 14 July 2017

I would like to congratulate you on your recent Ofsted report. You have demonstrated your
ability to create and maintain educational excellence and shown your commitment towards
delivering the best for the young people who attend your school.

If I can be of any assistance, or you would like to know more about the work going on in my
office, please do get in touch or follow us on Twitter @ RSCWestMids.

Thank you again for the work you are doing.
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Chris Quinn

West Midlands Regional Schools Commissioner



